
Oaklands Junior School: School Christmas Lunch – 

Wednesday 18th December 

  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Your child will have been sent home today with an envelope to use if you 

want to order a School Christmas Lunch for Wednesday 18th December.   

 

If you would like your child to have a Christmas Lunch please complete the 

form and return the envelope with payment, if needed, no later than Friday 6th 

December.  Please ignore the date for return stated on the envelope. 

 

Regards 

The School Office 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Oaklands Junior School  

Butler Road  

Crowthorne  

Berks  

RG45 6QZ  

Tel: 01344 773496 


